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A  small  company  in  New  York  is  seeking
domestic  manufacturers  to  produce  Hemp
Fabric. The company manufacturers reusable
diapers from organic components and is looking for alternative suppliers of hemp
woven fabric.

Please take a few minutes to review the attached opportunity and if interested,
contact  Dana  Gordon,  danag@imcpa.com,  814-933-7828.  She  will  work  with
interested companies to determine if the opportunity is a fit and complete the online
form for review. Deadline to respond to this request is March 8, 2021.
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